
 
 

 

OCTOBER 18, 2021 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

 

 

RALPH ENGELSTAD ARENA HOSTING FREE COVID-19 TESTING EVENT FOR THOSE 

ATTENDING U.S. HOCKEY HALL OF FAME GAME 

COVID-19 RAPID TESTING AVAILABLE AT THE RALPH OCTOBER 27-28 

 

GRAND FORKS, ND, October 18, 2021 – In partnership with Grand Forks Public Health, Ralph Engelstad 

Arena will offer those attending the U.S. Hockey Hall of Fame Game free COVID-19 rapid antigen tests. 

Testing meets Bridgestone Arena’s criteria for entry into the Saturday, October 30, 2021 game. 

 

Grand Forks testing at the Ralph will be available as follows: 

• Wednesday, October 27 from 7am – 7pm inside REA main entrance/lobby 

• Thursday, October 28 from 7am – 7pm inside REA main entrance/lobby 

• Those participating are required to pre-register at https://testreg.nd.gov/ (unless previously registered 

for North Dakota public health COVID-19 testing) 

 

Grand Forks/REA testing event notes: 

• Parking: North Parking Lot at the Ralph 

• Entry Doors: Main lobby/east entrance 

• Cost: Free 

• Type of test available: Rapid antigen 

• Health Insurance Required: No 

• Mask Protocols: Masks are required to be worn in the Main lobby for the testing event. 

 

Testing in Nashville: Rapid antigen testing will also be available in Nashville on Friday, October 29 and 

Saturday, October 30 for $50 per test. Further information for the Nashville testing will be released on 

Wednesday, October 20. 

 

If available, fans located outside of Grand Forks are encouraged to test in their own communities beginning 

Wednesday, October, 27.  Follow Ralph Engelstad Arena social media and visit theralph.com/Nashville for 

event updates and information.  
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For More Information: 

Jody Hodgson 

General Manager 

Ralph Engelstad Arena 

jodyh@theralph.com 

701.777.4167 

https://testreg.nd.gov/
http://www.theralph.com/nashville

